# WELCOME TO KINDERGART

Dear New Kindergarten Families,

May the love and joy of Jesus Christ be with you all! My name is Mrs. Marian Garrido and I will be your child's Kindergarten Teacher! You may have previously met me as Ms. Calinog, but I got married over the summer and changed my name! I am so excited to have your child in my class for the 2024-2025 school year at St. Anthony Of Padua Catholic School.



## CONTACT INFORMATION



mgarrido@stanthonygardena.org

Kindergarten is the start of your child's first year of formal education. This is a major stepping stone where teachers and parents begin working together to form and establish routines and skills to build a concrete foundation for their learning.

Please ensure your child has completed their summer packet and has all their supplies on their supply list to ensure we have a prepared year! I look forward to meeting you all very soon!

Friday, August 16: Kindergarten Meet & Greet from 4pm-6pm

Drop off your supplies, Meet the teacher, and tour the classroom! Everyone is welcomed to join!

## Tuesday, August 20:

First day of school! Kindergarten

- Noon dismissal for the first 2 weeks of school!
- -Uniform is not *required* until the 2<sup>nd</sup> week of school.



## CLASS APPS





## Classdojo (informal communication)

Click on your child's name to creáte an account.

Aside from our school blog & email, I use classdojo to post reminders, share pictures of our day, and also communicate with parents!





## SEESAW (homework & classwork app)

Click on your child's name to create a parent account.

some homework assignments wil be posted on seesaw! You and your child will be able to access from home!